
 
 
 
From: Anne Jaikaran  
Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 7:21 AM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Hubs 
 
I understand you are receiving a lot of letters from “Nimbys” who are against the 
proposed hubs. I just want to say that I support them. We cannot insulate ourselves 
from the dire problem of homelessness and we all need to be prepared to play our part 
in bringing about a lasting solution. 
 
Yours, Anne Jaikaran 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


